
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
John Laird, Golf Chairman 
Cell: 920-366-4652  
Email: jglaird64@gmail.com  

 

Our Winter Golf Championship was recently completed over two Mondays. 
Congratulations to Ron Bales and Mark Vierkant for winning the A and B flights 
respectively! 
 
Spring Scramble: 
Our annual Spring Scramble event will be held at the Glades Country Club in Naples 
on Monday, April 28th. It’s always a great time with course events, team prizes, raffle 
and a buffet lunch included. The event flyer and sign-up sheet can be found on the 
Marco Men’s Club website. This event includes an 18-hole scramble with cart, lunch, 
team prizes, course events, raffle and $40 in PGA Superstore gift cards. 
 
Thank you to Tony Tomassone for coordinating the group purchase of the 
Southwest Florida PGA pass. 
In May we will be transitioning from Hibiscus to a different course to be determined for 
Monday play. There will be two options for Friday play, the traveling group that plays 
different courses/private clubs every week, and the Lou Makris group that plays at the Glades 
Country Club and/or Royal Wood Country Club every week. 
 
Our monthly coordinators for the next three months are as follows: 
 

MMC GOLF COORDINATORS SPRING/SUMMER 2025  
April Monday Mark Coyne markcoyne1020@gmail.com  609-517-1351 
April Friday Lou Makris loumak42@aol.com  781-258-0456 

May Monday OPEN 
May Friday OPEN 

 
April 2025 

 



June Monday Bob Winterhalter robertswinterhalter@gmail.com   614-262-0021 
June Friday Frank Sroka fsroka74@gmail.com  239-272-4328 
 
 
We are in immediate need of coordinators for Mondays and Fridays in May. 
 
Scorekeeper: 
The league would like to thank Walter Richardson for taking on the scorekeeping 
duties for the last year. Going forward we will need a scorekeeper who inputs weekly 
scores to maintain player handicaps which we use for our scramble events and 
Winter Championship. Please contact me if interested. 
 
We need volunteers to make this golf group function properly. 
None of the volunteer duties take much time, so please give serious 
consideration to stepping up and helping out the league and your fellow 
golfers. 
 
Thank you to all our coordinators! Our group would not function without you. 
 

 
John Laird 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


